
OFFICE PRESCRIPTION
GUIDELINES

Our providers will not refill or prescribe pain medication after business
hours or on weekends.

Requests for refills should be made 24-48 business hours in advance.
It is your responsibility to monitor your medication(s) and requests
accordingly. If you need a medication refill, please contact your
pharmacy directly.

Medications are to be taken only as directed by your prescribing
physician.

It is your responsibility to keep your medications safe from mishaps;
your medication will not be refilled early for loss, theft, or other
unforeseen circumstances.  

Our Nursing Department is available to assist you
Monday through Friday (8 am-4 pm) at 262.303.5055, extension 3003
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